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To New Westminster Residents and Merchants, 
 
Thieves are working hard to steal your newly acquired holiday treasures. There 
has been a significant increase in property crime in New Westminster. Break 
and Enter and auto crime activities are on the rise. The New Westminster 
Police are requesting residents and merchants to be more cautious and aware. 
Property crime can be prevented.  
 

Lock it, alarm it, hide it, secure it, and report it! 
 
 
For more information visit our website at www.nwpolice.org or contact our 
Crime Prevention Team at 604-529-2446. 
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